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26th September 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you to those who joined our online presentation for parents of new students last week. We shared a 
range of information about our college approach, systems and support provision, which we hope will be 
helpful as you guide your young person through their sixth form journey. If you were unable to attend, you 
can now access a recording of the presentation and the slides, via our website. 
 
The Parents/Carers section of the website includes quick links to key information for parents of all students: 
 

• Reporting student absence 
• Emails Home 
• Accessing MyStudent* 
• Collyer's Weekly Bulletin 
• Information & Resources Platform for Parents & Carers 
•  

*MyStudent - provides parental access to important details about your young person's time at Collyer's, 
including their timetable,attendance, exam dates and progress grades. You will also use MyStudent to book 
appointments for Parents' Evenings. 
 
Our Information and Resources Platform is designed to support you, as you help your young person 
navigate this important phase of their education and future planning. It includes: 
 
 

• General Information - Term Dates, Travel Information, Student Finance, Parent Presentations 
• Student Progression - Careers, Higher Education, Apprenticeships, Work Experience 
• Student Support - Wellbeing, Safeguarding and Pastoral Care 
• Student Engagement - Attendance, Programmes of Study, Progress Review, Intervention 
• Study Support - Study Skills, Exam Access Arrangements, SEND 
• Faculty Resources - Schemes of Work, Faculty Newsletters, Subject Workshops 

 
If you have any questions or concerns in the coming months, please don't hesitate to contact your young 
person's Tutor (Tutor initials followed by @collyers.ac.uk) or our Student Services Team 
(studentservices@collyers.ac.uk). 
 
We look forward to working with you throughout the academic year. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Andrea John - Vice Principal (Pastoral) & Rob Hussey - Vice Principal (Curriculum) 
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